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Memorial 

Robert Milson 

 
Rob Milson passed away 2nd 
December 2013.  An Edmonton 
Branch AGS member, he became a 
dear friend of Grande Prairie 
Branch. Rob visited our meeting to 
share some of his knowledge on 
genealogy.  He also was a speaker 
when our branch held Genfair, 
and with Joanne, his wife, he 
brought tables of books and maps 
for sale. Many of you may 
remember his daughter Keltie 
coming to talk at our branch 
meeting about reading old 
handwriting, and his son Norman 
piping in the head table at many 
AGS banquets held in Edmonton. 
Our condolences go to his family.  

Editor’s Notes    Judy Bradley AGS #2688 

 

We will be a very busy group for a short 

time, but then we will be able to pursue 

our own genealogy, or help our friends 

with theirs!  That is exactly what 

Margaret Kay stood for.  Helping our 

society grow and prosper, both at our 

branch level, and at the provincial level, 

as well as helping our fellow genealogy 

buffs. 

  

We might help through volunteering to hold a position, or by helping 

to raise the funding required for the Alberta Genealogical Society.  AGS 

includes our branch.  We are but a branch of AGS.  AGS was formed 

first, and then gradually interested persons created branches 

throughout our province. These branches were all formed with the 

assistance of our parent core group. The support they gave us was 

both monetary and practical.   Margaret Kay understood this.  The 

stronger we make AGS through our support, the stronger we, the 

Grande Prairie and District Branch of AGS, can become. 

 

So when you are asked if you have some time to help the society, 

please say yes.  Carefully consider how much time you can spend 

helping.  I know you will have a rewarding experience. 

Enjoy!                                                        

Judy              

Margaret Kay Scholarship 

This scholarship may be given annually to a 

fellow Canadian hobby genealogist.  You 

may solve your brick wall by taking a course 

and learning where to look for your answer!  

GP AGS wants to help a deserving 

researcher. Please consult our website for 

application and further information.     HS


